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Hurricane Harvey Disaster Relief 

 In the wake of the catastrophic impact of Hurricane Harvey on the State of Texas and 
the outpouring of well wishes from organizations and individuals inside and outside of the 
Prince Hall Family from around the country, the Most Worshipful Prince Hall Grand Lodge of 
Texas through its Prince Hall Charitable Foundation of Texas has created a process for 
accepting tax deductible donations from the many well-wishers near and far. 

 The Grand Lodge has also established a process for accessing the specific needs of 
those impacted by the storm and to distribute the funds received to members of the Prince 
Hall Family and to the community at large. 

 Tax deductible donations may be sent to the Prince Hall Charitable Foundation of 
Texas: 

PHCF of Texas  

P.O. Box 1478 

Fort Worth, Texas 76101 

Please indicate on your checks that the donation is for the Hurricane Harvey Disaster Fund. 

Donations may also be made by PayPal account by going to the website of the MW Prince 
Hall Grand Lodge of Texas www.mwphglotx.org  

Inquiries concerning making donations can be made via email by contacting Willie High 
Coleman, Jr., Chairman of PHCF at whcolemanjr@sbcglobal.net or by contacting the Grand 
Lodge office at 817-534-4612 

Donations other than monetary donations cannot be efficiently and effectively distributed. 

Thank you in advance for your heartfelt concern for the citizens of Texas. 
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Fraternally yours,        

  
M. W. Wilbert M. Curtis 
Grand Master              
 
 
 
Attested: 
 

 
R.W. Tracey C. Bittle 
Grand Secretary  

 

 


